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To the ETF Affiliates in Austria, Czech Republic, Poland, Slovakia and Romania 
 

Brussels, 19th September 2024

  
Dear Friends, 
 

Floods in Central and Eastern Europe  

 

On behalf of the ETF, I want to express our total support for your unions and communities as you 
battle the effects of the torrential rain and flooding caused by Storm Boris. We have watched in 

horror as the floods have swept away people and homes across the region.  
 
As always, we have seen how transport workers have been at the centre of the emergency effort, 

working around the clock to restore mobility connections, bringing vital material to affected 

communities, and much more. We hope that all your members and their families are safe during this 

disaster. 

 
For that reason, the ETF stands ready to mobilise resources and affiliates from all of Europe to do 
what we can to help, should you ask for it.  

 
Solidarity is the watchword of our unions, and neither the ETF nor your friends across our continent 

intend to stand idly by while your communities struggle with this ongoing disaster. On your 

indication we will do whatever we can do to help. 
 

In solidarity, 

 
Livia Spera 

ETF General Secretary 
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